
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We are working in your area to 
increase safety and reliability for 
your community. 

 
NL-25 Project 
Elmont, NY 

 

December 1, 2022 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

We are writing to let you know that work on Ridge Road is finishing its last stages of completion. Our 
crews will continue to restore Ridge Road, including any affected roadway and sidewalk areas over the 
next couple weeks.  

We understand the impact caused by this project to your neighborhood. Our crews are doing everything 
possible for a timely completion of the work and restoration of disturbed areas. We thank you for your 
patience during this time.  

Please note, National Grid crews will be returning in Spring 2023, but this work will be confined to the 
grass area on the southern side of Dutch Broadway and will not affect Ridge Road.  

For questions or concerns during restoration, or for more information, please contact us at the number or 
email below: 

 
Thank you, 

 

National Grid Stakeholder Management 
Phone: 718-749-9542 
Website: ngrid.com/nl25 
Email: box.LIprojects@nationalgrid.com 

 

 
*Schedule subject to change 

 

 

 

mailto:box.LIprojects@nationalgrid.com

